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Connecting Opportunities will sadly no longer be taking on any new referrals after Friday 30th
September, due to the project closing on 31st March 2023, when our funding from the National

Lottery Community Fund and European Social Fund comes to an end.

Please see below, some website links to information on some other services that may provide you
with support or information.

If you are a new refugee, our Refugee Integration Service
If you are from Ukraine, please visit our Ukraine Hub

If you are from Hong Kong, please visit our Hong Kong Hub
If you are looking for English language support, please visit the Learning English in

Yorkshire and Humber website
If you are a refugee, looking for mental health and wellbeing support please visit Solace’s

website

https://www.migrationyorkshire.org.uk/refugee-integration-service
https://www.migrationyorkshire.org.uk/ukraine-hub
https://www.migrationyorkshire.org.uk/hong-kong-hub
https://www.learningenglish.org.uk/
https://www.learningenglish.org.uk/
https://www.solace-uk.org.uk/
https://www.solace-uk.org.uk/


Connecting Opportunities has been a really successful programme in supporting many people on
their journey into work and training, raising confidence, aspirations and giving people hope. The

project has been running since 2017 and so far has supported 1,648 migrants.

The model and the regional scale of the project has been unique and has enabled many migrants
to access a range of support towards reaching their employment goals, which would otherwise

not have been available to them in such an holistic way. We are all extremely proud of the project,
our participants, not to mention our CO partners, staff, and volunteers, who have all contributed in

supporting migrants over the last five and a half years.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support over the years. It has been an
honour to serve these local communities and to see the positive impact we have had during our
time. We will be working hard to look at other funding avenues going forward as ESIF funding is

replaced by the UK Shared Prosperity Fund.
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Contact us - CO

You can get in touch with Connecting Opportunities through Migration Yorkshire:
co@migrationyorkshire.org.uk

0113 378 8700
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